
From: Hogle, Danielle
To: Daniels, Charles
Cc: Daly, Marymegan; Van Der Heijden, Merijn
Subject: Microbiology 5169H
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 2:47:18 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
I am happy to report that Microbiology 5169H was reviewed and unanimously approved by the
ASCC Honors Panel with the following recommendations:

·         When the course is completed speak with Merijn van der Heijden regarding the format of
the course. What worked and what did not work?

o    Merijn van der Heijden
Assistant Dean and Director
Arts and Sciences Honors Program
vanderheijden.1@osu.edu

·         Meet with students at the beginning of the term. This would allow students to put a face to
the instructor and other students and they may feel more comfortable and more likely to
attend review sessions.

This course will now be reviewed by Honors and Scholars.
If you have any questions regarding this feedback please contact Meg Daly, ASCC Honors Panel
Chair or Merijn van der Heijden, Assistant Dean (cc’d on this email).
Best Wishes, 
Danielle
 
Danielle Hogle, M.A.
Program Assistant, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154E Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, Ohio 43210
Phone: (614) 292-6248
Email: hogle.12@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/
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